
Dale Bickel

From:

	

Scott Turpie <scott@locul.com >
Sent:

	

Friday, October 27, 2017 1:45 PM
To:

	

Dale Bickel
Cc:

	

Jason Houts; Jay Levine; Breslin, Eileen; Chad Owens
Subject:

	

KDOT(FM) - Resumption of Normal Operation

Dale,

Please be advised that the licensed facility of FM station KOOT, Ch. 283C Reno, NV (Fac, ID 38457) has been restored to
full power operation and no longer needs the Engineering STA extended by BESTA-20170822AA0.

Thank you again for your assistance in this matter.

Since rely,
Scott
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Scott Turpie J Sr. Technical Consultant I Lohnes & Culver LLC
P.O. Box 881 Silver Spring, MD 20918-0881 I Ph.: (301) 776-4488, Ext. 1 I Email: scottlocuF.com Fax: (301) 776-4499

UiVEN

1


